Gentry Public Schools

Terrie Metz, Superintendent
201 South Giles Avenue
Gentry, Arkansas 72734

Telephone: 479-736-2253 Fax: 479-736-2245  e-Mail: tmetz@gentrypioneers.com

RESOLUTION OF GENTRY SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

WHEREAS, the Gentry School District Board of Directors (Board) met in a regular/special,
open, and properly-called meeting on October 18, 2021, in Gentry, Arkansas (Location);

WHEREAS, (number) members were present, a quorum was declared by the chair;

WHEREAS, the Gentry School District has, pursuant to Ark. Code Ann. § 6-13-631, presented
to this Board a board member zone plan which includes a map showing the boundaries of the five (5)
single-member district zones created and documentation showing the population by race in each zone,
which is attached as Exhibit A to this Resolution; and

WHEREAS, the Board hereby approves the attached zone plan and map, subject to the
approval of the Benton County Board of Election Commissioners; and

WHEREAS, upon being advised by the Benton County Board of Election Commissioners that
the zone plan is approved, it is the intent of this Board to officially submit the zone plan to the Benton
County Clerk; and

WHEREAS, upon filing the approved zone plan with the Benton County Clerk, the Board shall
cause elections to be held for all five (5) of its single-member zones and the two (2) at large positions
at the May 2022 annual school election, in accordance with the zone plan and applicable state law;

NOW THEREFORE, this Board hereby authorizes the Superintendent of the Gentry School
District to immediately transmit the attached zone plan and map to the Benton County Board of
Election Commissioners and, upon the Superintendent’s receipt of approval of the attached zone plan
by the Benton County Board of Election Commissioners, bring the matter of the final approval and
filing of the zone plan back to this Board for action.
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The mission of the Gentry School District is to work with the community in providing
safe and successful experiences for each student.



